EVERETT L. BISHOP, M. D.

PATHOLOGIST
MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING
ATLANTA, GA.

June 28, 1941

Dr. Fred W. Rankin
Lexington
Kentuckyl

Dear Fred:

I read with much interest of your recent election to the
office of President-elect of the American Medical Association,
and wish to extend to you my congratulations and best wishes.
I feel that this election is deserved and am sure that you
will do & fine job.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Everett L. Bishop, M. D.
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